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Not too long ago I was driving 
and happened to tune into a 

TED Talk. A psychologist who has 
spent considerable time helping those 
with PTSD was giving a lecture. For 
some reason I didn’t switch stations, 
for which I am glad.

He shared that of the many people 
he has treated, there is a percentage 
who come through the trauma as “bet-
ter” people. He used the term “Post 
Traumatic Growth.” He stated that as 
they worked through their own emo-
tional hurdles, they emerged more 
caring, more empathetic, and more 
giving than they had been previous to 
their personal emotional trauma. It hit 
me - this perfectly captured so much 
of the folks that make Tiny Miracles 
what it is today.

I thought of our mentors, who hav-
ing dealt with the emotional challenge 
of prematurity, have now become the 
beacon of hope for countless families. 
I thought of our Board, who have tak-
en their personal traumas and redi-
rected them to helping others walk-
ing the same path. I thought of our 

many volunteers, who give back by 
the countless hours they spend on nu-
merous tasks and projects. In short, I 
came to realize that The Tiny Miracles 
Foundation exemplifies growth.

As TTMF grows and continues to 
reach out to greater numbers of fam-
ilies with preemies, it is the renewed 
sense of caring, empathy, and giving 
that lights the way for 
so many during  
dark times. As  
always, I remain  
humbled and  
honored to be  
a part of this  
giving family.

George Colabella
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

“I take the time to  
reflect on the great work 

we are doing by the 
many lives of families of 

premature babies  
we have touched.”

“As TTMF has grown and 
continues to reach out to 

greater numbers of families 
with preemies, it is the 

renewed sense of caring, 
empathy, and giving that 

lights the way for so many 
during dark times.”

As I approach the end of my 2nd 
year as President of the Board of 

Directors of The Tiny Miracles Foun-
dation, I reflect on the great work we 
are doing for the families of premature 
babies we have touched. The Board 
continues to strengthen its strategic 
direction on building a stronger foun-
dation which will allow for the con-
tinued growth and enrichment of our 
programs, along with the efforts of 
our dedicated staff. 

This past year, two outstanding 
Board Members, Eric Broder and Peg-
gy Sawala finished their terms after 6 
years. We have been blessed, on mul-
tiple levels, by their and their spouses 
many hours of volunteering. Eric and 
Lisa Broder have served on our gov-
ernance and events committees and 

their generous philanthropic gifts have 
sustained our growth. Peggy and Scott 
Sawala have been very generous with 
their time with the Look At Me Now 
video and with Peggy’s many hours 
on our Programs Committee and Fi-
nancial Assistance Program (FAP). 
Peggy remains our lead parent men-
tor at Stamford Hospital. The Brod-
ers and Sawalas continue to remain 
dedicated supporters and advocates of 
TTMF. Thank you for all of your ser-
vice to families of premature babies in 
our community. 

This year we have been honored 
with the addition of three new di-
rectors: Carol Bauer, Liam Burke, and 
Alyssa Kent. Carol Bauer is currently 
on the Boards of Norwalk Hospital 
and Norwalk Hospital Foundation as 

an Emeritus Trustee, where she served 
for over forty years as a volunteer in 
the ER, Chairman of the Board of 
Trustees, and presently as a Chaplain.  
Her chaplaincy specializes in Mater-
nal and Child Health and she minis-
ters to parents who have lost children 
or babies. Carol and her husband, 
George, have been ongoing supporters 
of TTMF. 
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PRESIDENT’S LETTER CON’T

Liam Burke  is an attorney at 
Carmody Torrance Sandak & Hen-
nessey LLP in Stamford, CT. He has 
experience in a broad array of prac-
tice areas. His twin boys, Shepard and 
Griffin, were born prematurely at 27 
weeks and spent nearly 3 months in 
the NICU. Liam and his wife, Heath-
er, are currently training to be parent 
mentors. 

Alyssa Kent is an Architect at Spin-
naker Real Estate Partners in Nor-
walk, CT. Alyssa is the co-chair of 
the NICU Family advisory council at 
Yale New Haven Children’s Hospital 
where she and her husband, Heath, 
spent time in the NICU with all three 
of their children. She and her fami-

ly founded Go Ginny Go in 2012, in 
honor of their daughter Virginia who 
spent 124 days in the NICU. 

The board remains committed to 
advancing the mission of The Tiny 
Miracles Foundation and is grateful 
for the many volunteers and 
donors who continue  
to be steadfast  
supporters  
while growing  
our “Tiny  
Miracles  
Family.”
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Thank you for all you do.  
One of our very special 
NICU graduates just 

celebrated his 8th birthday. 
In lieu of presents, he 

requested donations be 
made to Tiny Miracles.

—NURSE MANAGER,  
STAMFORD HOSPITAL

My mentor has not only 
guided me throughout 

this difficult time but has 
always made me feel very 
optimistic. Thank you for 
all the love and hard work.

—MOM OF 28-WEEKER

Thank you for the 
generosity you have 

bestowed upon us – the 
financial support has 

allowed us some relief and 
it is very much appreciated

—MOM OF 32-WEEK TWINS

When I read the story 
behind the Snoedel, it 
melted my heart. My 

daughter will be a year old 
and still holds onto it as if 
she was still in the NICU.  
Thank you for the things 

you’ve done, whether  
they be little or big.

—MOM FROM DANBURY HOSPITAL
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I wish to share the story of our tiny 
miracles, Theoharis (“Harry”) and 

Eftihia (“Effie”). Now two healthy, 
curious and energetic 18 month olds, 
you’d never guess the hardships they 
faced at the very start of their lives.

I learned I was pregnant with twins 
in July of 2016. My fiancé Robert and 
I were overjoyed. The anticipation 
of the twins’ arrival excited everyone 
and brought our families hope for the 
future. I reminded my parents that 
their grandbabies and I needed them 
more than ever.

At my 20 week OBGYN appoint-
ment. I was informed that I was at 
risk of preterm labor at any time and 
prescribed strict bed rest, effective im-
mediately. An overwhelming darkness 
ensued. As I lay on the couch for the 
next 6 weeks, I felt my world begin-
ning to unravel. No one I knew had 
ever been in my predicament. I slept 
a lot and refused most visitors. The 
faint sensation of Effie and Harry’s 
sweet nudges and kicks was the only 
thing that made me happy. 

In December 2016, at 26 weeks preg-
nant, I qualified for bed rest at Nor-
walk Hospital. During this stay, TTMF 
volunteers stopped by my room. 
They shared stories of their deliveries, 
NICU stays, and post-NICU experi-
ences, as well as current pictures of 
their beautiful children. For the first 
time in 6 weeks I wanted to talk and 
to listen to someone. The volunteers 
knew exactly how I felt and helped 
me prepare for what may come: They 
reignited my hope that things would 
be ok. 

On January 16, 2017, our babies, 
a mere 28 weeks and 3 days gesta-
tion, were born. I turned to my fi-
ancé — his words forever engrained 
into my brain “Elpida, like it or not, 
we’re meeting Harry and Effie today.” 

Harry was delivered first. Weighing  
2 pounds 11 ounces, he was not 
breathing and needed to be resus-
citated. Effie came minutes later, 
weighing 2 pounds 8 ounces. Her 
one courageous squeak was music 
to our ears as they rushed her out. 
I was wheeled to the NICU shortly 
thereafter to meet them for the very 
first time. The nurses pulled their 
fragile little bodies, covered in tubes 
and patches, out of the isolettes.  
Everything felt so surreal and unnat-
ural until they placed them, one by 
one, onto my chest. At that moment I 
became a mother.

The next morning, I limped over 
to the NICU looking for our children 
in a roomful of isolettes. The nurs-
es pointed to two tucked in a cor-
ner, covered with blankets – pink  
plaid for Effie and yellow with ducks 
for Harry, courtesy of TTMF. TTMF’s 
generosity only continued: in-per-
son check-ins, parent snack packs, 
preemie reading materials, doctor 
recommendations, specialist sugges-
tions, and clothing donations, just to 
name a few. TTMF made the NICU 
feel like a second home to us for the 
next 50 or so days while Effie and  
Harry slowly grew stronger. The 
greatest gift of all, however, is the 
friendships I have gained from the 
volunteers — they gave me confidence 
and supported me. Something I will 
be forever grateful for.

Our NICU days were grueling —  
truly an emotional rollercoaster, 
fraught with worry, anxiety and guilt. 
Eventually the good days started out-
numbering the bad and our tiny war-
riors persevered! The patience and 
optimism of TTMF helped us through 
those long, hard days. 

Our babies’ discharge from the 
NICU was bittersweet; my moth-

er passed away. Harry inherited her 
eyes and Effie her name and both had 
her incredibly strong will to live. But 
the loss of my mother was a double 
blow; my dad had passed away while 
I was on bedrest.

Our twins were very lucky to come 
home from the hospital relatively un-
scathed. Preemie families across the 
country face unimaginable health is-
sues and economic challenges. I am 
comforted knowing there is a way to 
help and in our case, pay it forward. 
Donations to dedicated organizations 
such as TTMF, offer compassion and 
support well beyond NICU doors, 
aiding and connecting preemie fam-
ilies. I just cannot say enough great 
things about TTMF. TTMF, thank 
you for letting me share the story of 
our tiny but mighty miracles. 

MIRACLE STORY
ANTONELOS FAMILY
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Ayear ago my daughter Melanie 
Ponce was born at 25 weeks of 

pregnancy, weighing 1lb and 14oz. She 
was born during a trip to Baltimore. 
Due to circumstances, my baby and I 
had to stay in Baltimore for two and a 
half months until Melanie was strong 
enough to return to Stamford, CT, 
where my family and I live. 

Initially the doctors gave me hope 
that my baby would remain in me and 
that in about two to three days we 
would return home. My husband and 
my older daughter had to return to CT 
two days after I checked into the hos-
pital. On April 13th, my baby decided 
to come into this world. I was totally 
alone in Baltimore on that day, with a 
lot of fear and sadness seeing my baby 
fighting for her life. 

Someone very special in our lives 
told me that she had friends who went 
through the same thing, and that soon 

Hace un año di a luz a mi hija Melanie 
Ponce con tan solo 25 semanas de 

embarazo y pesando 1lb y 14oz. Nació mien-
tras estábamos de viaje en Baltimore. Debi-
do a circunstancias, mi bebé y yo tuvimos 
que quedarnos en Baltimore por dos meses 
y medio hasta que Melanie pudiera estar lo 
suficientemente fuerte para regresar a Stam-
ford, CT, donde mi familia y yo vivimos.

Inicialmente los doctores me daban esper-
anzas de que mi bebé se mantendría dentro 
de mí y que en unos dos o tres días podría-
mos regresar a casa. Mi esposo y mi hija 
mayor tenían que regresar a CT dos días 
después que yo ingresé al hospital. El 13 de 
abril, mi bebé decidió venir al mundo. Ese 
día, yo estaba completamente sola en Balti-
more, con mucho miedo y tristeza viendo a 
mi bebé luchar por su vida. 

Alguien muy especial en nuestras vidas 
me dijo que tenía amigas que habían pasado 

a very special person was going to call 
me. That person was Marisela. She told 
me she also gave birth to a preemie at 
25.3 weeks, and that she worked with a 
group of moms with premature babies 
called The Tiny Miracles Foundation. 

When I heard the name I realized 
that indeed I had in my life and in 
my hands a tiny miracle and that my 
baby was teaching me how to fight in 
life. Marisela encouraged me a lot, she 
told me not to lose faith, and explained 
how little by little my baby would 
grow. She arranged for TTMF to fi-
nancially help my family’s train trip so 
they could come to visit us in Balti-
more. Also, Tiny Miracles sent my old-
er daughter books to understand why 
her sister was born so tiny. They also 
sent me many beautiful things that I 
could use with my baby. What I liked 
the most, and gave me strength, was 
all the support I received from the pro-

gram, even though I was still in Balti-
more. Marisela did everything possible 
to ensure that TTMF would give me 
all the help we needed. I am so grateful 
for everything they gave me.

I would like to help other mothers 
like me who are going through or have 
gone through the same situation. I re-
ally like that despite the fact that we 
are no longer in the hospital, TTMF 
still checks on us. There are many 
group activities available for my baby 
and she really enjoys spending time 
with all the babies. I love that I can 
spend time with other mothers who 
have so much in common with me, 
and I enjoy being able to share my 
experiences and anecdotes. Thanks to 
what they taught me, I can be part of 
the team that gives support to moms 
who speak Spanish and who are go-
ing through this experience with their 
beautiful babies.

por lo mismo y que pronto una persona es-
pecial me llamaría. Esa persona fue Marise-
la. Me dijo que ella también había dado a 
luz a una bebé prematura de 25.3 semanas 
y que trabaja con un grupo de mamás con 
bebés prematuros llamado The Tiny Mira-
cles Foundation. 

Cuando escuché este nombre me di cuen-
ta que de hecho tenía en mi vida y en mis 
manos un pequeño milagro y que mi bebé 
me estaba enseñando a cómo luchar por la 
vida. Marisela me dio mucho ánimo, me dijo 
que no perdiera la fe y me explicó cómo 
poco a poco mi bebé crecería. Hizo los ar-
reglos para que TTMF financiara el viaje en 
tren de mi familia y así pudieran visitarnos 
a Baltimore. Incluso, Tiny Miracles le envió 
libros a mi hija mayor para que pudiera en-
tender por qué su hermanita había nacido 
tan pequeñita. También me enviaron muchas 
cosas bellas que yo podía usar con mi bebé. 

Lo que más me gustó, y me dio fortaleza, 
fue todo el apoyo que recibí del programa, 
a pesar de que todavía estaba en Baltimore. 
Marisela hizo todo lo posible para asegu-
rar que TTMF nos diera la ayuda que tanto 
necesitábamos. Estoy muy agradecida por 
todo lo que me dieron. 

Yo quisiera ayudar a otras madres que, 
como yo, están pasando o pasaron por la 
misma situación. Me encanta que a pesar de 
que ya no estamos en el hospital, ellos se 
mantienen en contacto. Hay muchas activi-
dades de grupo disponibles para mi bebé y a 
ella le encanta estar con otros bebés. Por mi 
parte, disfruto mucho poder compartir mis 
experiencias y anécdotas con otras mamás 
que tienen tanto en común conmigo. Gracias 
a lo que me enseñaron puedo ser parte del 
equipo que da apoyo a madres que hablan 
español y que atraviesan por esta situación 
con sus hermosos bebés. 

MIRACLE STORY

HISTORIA DE UN MILAGRO

PONCE FAMILY

FAMILIA PONCE
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1ST ANNUAL TEE UP FORE PREEMIES

GIFT A MIRACLE HOLIDAY BOUTIQUE

1

Emme visits with a vendor at the 
shopping boutique

2 

Under sunny skies on  
May 14th, 2018, more 
than 60 golfers took to 
the course at Oak Hill 
Park in Norwalk for the 
first annual Tee Up FORE 
Preemies. The day proved 
to be an unqualified 
success, generating funds 
for the many programs 
and services which TTMF 
provides for preemies and 
their families. We wish to 
extend our sincerest thanks 
to the golfers and sponsors 
whose participation made 
it a special day. The day 
would not have been 
possible without the many 
volunteers who gave so 
generously of their time. 
Hope to see everyone  
again next year.

SINCE OUR PREVIOUS NEWSLETTER, TTMF HAS ADDED A NUMBER OF FUN AND DYNAMIC EVENTS TO ITS ANNUAL CALENDAR. 

TTMF hosted a Holiday 
Boutique and Luncheon 
at the Wee Burn Country 
Club in November, 2017. 
The featured guest was 
Emme, globally recognized 
as a women’s advocate for 
positive body image. With 
the conviction that beauty 
comes in all shapes and 
sizes, Emme paved the 
way and gave women the 
platform to feel beautiful 
and empowered. Emme 
shared with the group her 
life journey as a model, 
mom, author and speaker. 
Proceeds from the Boutique 
benefited the programs and 
services of Tiny Miracles.

3

1  Fred Paulmann and Phil Cagnassola celebrate; 2  Liam Burke, Ryan Scully, Ben Pomerantz, Mark Czeterko; 

3  Tina VanGemert, Neda Litvak, Ann Flynn, Corinne Halliday
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On November 16, 2017,  
TTMF held its 3rd annual Art-
work Born Ahead of Its Time 
celebrating World Prematurity 
Day. Dozens of preemies from 
newborns to adults participated 
in the exhibit at the Westport 
Arts Center. TTMF friends and 
families were able to view the 
preemie masterpieces while 
enjoying an evening out.  
Families connected over  
paintings, photographs and  
sculptures while raising  
awareness about prematurity. 

UNDER THE SEA

WORLD PREMATURITY DAY

On Sunday, June 3, 2018, 
families of premature 
babies, children, and 
friends enjoyed an 
afternoon at the Maritime 
Aquarium in Norwalk.  Our 
annual family event was 
an opportunity for parents 
and children to renew 
acquaintances and make 
new friends.  This was the 
first time TTMF held its’ 
family day at the aquarium 
and it proved to be a good 
time for all. Children had 
the opportunity to touch 
rays, observe several 
sharks, revel at the antics 
of the seals, and enjoy 
many more entertaining 
and educational exhibits.  
A truly fun day!

1  Laura, Braden, and Blake Franchi 
2  Hudson, Micah & Riley Rarey 

3  Wysocki Family

“I just wanted to say thank you for all of your 
kindness and generosity. All of you helped  

us get through a very emotional and challenging 
time. I will always be grateful and  

keep all of you in my heart.  
—MOTHER OF 27-WEEKER

I loved making blankets for families in the NICU.  
It makes me really happy that these blankets  

are giving hope to families, and that  
even one blanket might make a  
huge difference in people’s lives.

—VOLUNTEER FROM MIDDLESEX MIDDLE SCHOOL, DARIEN

1

2

3

1 2 3

1  Luke Lohnes;  2  Guest enjoying the art exhibit;  3  Matilda Ruehlman
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1

2

3

4 5

6

A TIME OF
GROWTH

T he Tiny Miracles Foundation 
remains committed to address-

ing the challenges that come with 
the continued rise in the number of 
premature births in our community.  
TTMF is not just maintaining its full 
continuum of services, programs, and 
assistance, but is actively expanding 
and enriching the many services pro-
vided to preemies and their families.

MENTOR PROGRAM

Over the past year, the program has 
grown, adding seven new in-hospi-
tal mentors along with several vir-
tual mentors. The mentor training 
program, led by TTMF Director of 
Family Services Elisabeth Schneider, 
has provided mentors with addition-
al insights, knowledge, and skills all 
of which make their interaction with 
parents more dynamic and supportive. 
The coming year will see the addition 
of virtual training webinars, presenta-
tions by leading experts in the field, 

team building and role playing. In 
addition, hospital team meetings with 
key hospital staff have been successful, 
further enhancing our relations with 
our 5 partner hospitals as well as en-
hancing the personal experiences of 
the TTMF mentors.

BEREAVEMENT PROGRAM

Reflective of the tragedy of loss, this 
program has been enhanced signifi-
cantly over the past year. In response 
to the needs in our community and 
efforts by our team and partner hos-
pitals, TTMF has been at the fore-
front in numerous efforts.

The TTMF Director of Family  
Services, Elisabeth Schneider, spoke 
at Evening of Remembrance at Stam-
ford Hospital in October 2017. TTMF 
partnered with Yale New Haven 
Hospital/Bridgeport Campus to host 
a Bereavement Lecture, attended by 
physicians, nurses, social workers, 
and other professionals. Elisabeth 

highlighted the means of providing 
psychosocial support for families go-
ing through a perinatal loss. In addi-
tion, TTMF is providing one-on-one 
consultations and support services 
for bereaved families, providing an 
understanding of resources and ser-
vices available to help them in the 
healing process.

ST. VINCENT’S MEDICAL CENTER

St. Vincent’s became TTMF’s fifth 
partner hospital. Full services, pro-
grams, and assistance are being pro-
vided, benefitting the preemies in 
the NICU and their families. TTMF 
has also fully furnished a Family Re-
source Room, providing a welcoming 
respite for families visiting their pree-
mie. The room includes comfortable 
furniture, educational materials, tele-
vision, and refreshments. In addition, 
the Family Room serves as a quiet 
spot for parents to meet with physi-
cians and medical staff.

THE TINY MIRACLES FOUNDATION IS HAPPY 
TO HAVE RECEIVED NUMEROUS UPDATES ON 
THE PREEMIES AND FAMILIES WHOM WE HAVE 
HAD THE PRIVILEGE TO SERVE.  AMONGST 
THESE HAVE BEEN SEVERAL PHOTOS AND 
NOTES SHARING WITH US THE PROGRESS 
THEIR PREEMIES HAVE MADE DURING THEIR 
FIRST YEAR.  WE WISH A VERY HAPPY FIRST 
BIRTHDAY TO ALL OF THESE TINY MIRACLES.  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

Messiah Ford, 29 weeks

Micah, Hudson & Riley Rarey, 35 weeks

Michael & Matthew Henn, 28 weeks Verona & 
Valleria 
Memoli, 
33 weeks

Yaelismarie Vieras, 
30 weeks

Olivia & Gabriel Lopez, 27 weeks
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SPECIAL
FRIENDS

will translate into direct and immedi-
ate benefits to those whom TTMF has 
the privilege to serve. A very special 
“thank you” to MRA for believing in 
Tiny Miracles and our mission.

CWFL CUSHMAN & WAKEFIELD 

BOWL-A-THON

Many thanks to Cushman & Wake-
field for selecting The Tiny Miracles 
Foundation as the beneficiary of their 
annual Future Leaders Bowl-a-Thon, 
held in November 2017.  The Bowl-
A-Thon set a record for the highest 
amount ever raised through this event.

The event, attended by real estate 
professionals, not only raised sig-
nificant funds for TTMF, but also 
brought awareness to our programs 
and services. 

100 WOMEN WHO CARE,  

FAIRFIELD COUNTY

Following a heartfelt presentation by 
Marisela Esposito at their gathering, 
100 Women selected Tiny Miracles as 
their charity of choice. 100 Women 
Who Care is a group of women who 
gather four times a year for a one-
hour meeting, and each member do-
nates $100 to a charity that the group 
selects. Their donation will have a 
great impact on the many programs of 
TTMF. We are fortunate to have 100 
Women Who Care — Fairfield Coun-
ty as a member of the Tiny Miracles 
family. 

Bringing great comfort to 
both preemies and parents 
are the Snoedels (bonding 
doll) and isolette covers/
blankets, provided via the 
Tiny Treasures Program of 
TTMF.  We wish to thank the 
many community volunteers 
who gave so generously of 
their time to personalize more 
than 500 isolette blankets.  
We also wish to acknowledge 
the many donors who allowed 
us to purchase Snoedels  
for all the preemies in our 
partner hospitals.   

Over the past year, TTMF has 
been most fortunate to receive 

support from a number of community 
groups who “adopted” Tiny Miracles. 
Through a number of different activ-
ities they raised considerable funds to 
enable TTMF to continue its mission 
of responding to the many parents 
and preemies who turn to us.

MACRO RISK ADVISORS

MRA’s team is comprised of experi-
enced professionals with a deep un-
derstanding of the markets and risk 
dynamics. An important part of 
MRA’s mission is to support organi-
zations who have made a difference to 
individuals and families in the MRA 
community through their annual 
Charity Trading Day. Marisela Esposi-
to (Board President) and Tom Noto 
(husband of TTMF co-founder), made 
a special presentation to this charitable 
group with the introduction by Gregg 
Wysocki, dad of a 29.5 week preemie 
and head of MRA product sales. As a 
result, TTMF was selected as one of 
this year’s 6 recipients, receiving a sig-
nificant gift. The generosity of MRA 

BLANKETS 
AND SNOEDEL
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MIRACLE
DONORS

July 1, 2017–June 30, 2018

PLEASE NOTE THAT DUE TO 
THE CHANGE OF DATE OF THE 
ANNUAL GALA (NOVEMBER 
2018), GALA GIFTS AND 
SPONSORSHIPS ARE NOT 
INCLUDED IN THIS LISTING.  
THEY WILL BE INCLUDED IN 
THE NEXT NEWSLETTER.

$100,000 AND ABOVE	
GIVE—Steven and Alexandra 
  Cohen Foundation 

$50,000 TO $99,999
The Leir Charitable Foundations
	

$20,000 TO $49,999
Lee and Claudia Godina
Macro Risk Advisors LLC 

$10,000 TO $19,999
Bankwell Financial Group Inc 
George and Carol Bauer
Scott and Lori Church

$5,000 TO $9,999
100+ Women Who Care 
  (Anonymous Individuals)
Albert and Helen Meserve 
  Memorial Fund 
BLT Management LLC 
The Community Fund Of Darien
First County Bank Foundation  
  Inc.     
Imagine Connecticut Inc.     
David and Kim Januszewski   
Near & Far Aid   
New Canaan Community 
  Foundation 
Prolacta Bioscience    
Ronald McDonald House 
  Charities Global 
Signature Construction Group Of 
  Connecticut Inc.  

$2,500 TO $4,999
AMCAP Management LLC   
Gregor and Melinda Andrade    
The Atlantic Group Connecticut 
  LLC
Baywater Management LLC 
Jon and Kimbel Biele 
Broder & Orland LLC 
Mike and Jaclyn Carbino 
CBRE Global Investors LLC AAF 
The Charles and Mabel P. Jost 
  Foundation Inc.
Ernest and Joan Trefz 
  Foundation 
Facebook Payments Inc 
  (Anonymous Individuals)
Lawrence & Megan Foley 
Forstone Capital LLC 
Merritt 7 Venture LLC
Michael and Pat Gallo 
Mike and Kristie Godina 
Michael and Leelee Klein 
Network For Good (Anonymous 
  Individuals)
The New York Community Trust 
  Richard Cummings (G. Black) 
  Fund 
Newman’s Own Foundation 
Tom and Gwen Noto
The PETIT Family Foundation Inc.
R.D. Scinto Inc.  
Alok and Cindy Reejhsinghani 
SL Green Management LLC 
STC Green LLC 
SWC Office Furniture Outlet Inc.
Third Point LLC 
True North Management Group 
  LLC
VVA LLC 

$1,000 TO $2,499
300 Atlantic Street Owner LLC   

Justin Adams   
The Aiello Charitable Foundation 
  Inc.   
Amenta/Emma Architects P.C.  
Arch W. Shaw Foundation  
Charlene Bego   
B.J. Bertram Foundation Inc.   
Scott Srolis and Robin Black  
Bridgeport Hospital Foundation  
Mr. and Mrs. Cardillo
Carmody Torrance Sandak & 
  Hennessey LLP 
CBRE 
CPG Architects & Planners  
William and Patty Cunningham 
Day Pitney LLP 
Delaney Memorial Foundation  
Earth Core Energy Services LLC 
ESRT Management TRS LLC  
Fidelity National Title 
For Our Children’s Unlimited 
  Success Inc  
Gaelic American Club  
The Goodnow Fund  
Mark and Kerry Hanson
Randy and Cindy Heck      
John and Hope Hetherington     
Houlihan Lawrence / Ashley 
  Dineen
Clayton and Jessica Johnson    
Lawrence S. Mayers Fund /  
  Ellen Trackling
Little Giraffe Foundation 
Lord Abbett 
Midgard Foundation /  
  Anne B. Duvall
MKDA LLC 
Newcomers Club Of New Canaan 
One Stamford Plaza Owner LLC 
O’Neill and Sons Inc. 
Perkins Eastman Architects DPC 
Pierre A. Rochat Family Fund of 
  the Community Foundation of 
  New Jersey
The Princess Ball 
Purdue Pharma L.P. 
Red Thread Spaces LLC 
Thomas and Marianne 
  Reifenheiser 
Resinall Corp 
Robinson+ Cole 
Savings Bank Of Danbury 
  Foundation Inc 
Chris and Carrie Shumway 
Linda May Smith 
SOF Stamford Office Furniture 
St. John’s Community 
  Foundation Inc. 
Sunrise Rotary 21st Century 
  Foundation 
UBS  
Jeremy and June Waldecker 
The Westport Woman’s Club Inc. 
Wilson Family Foundation 
The Young Women’s League Of 
  New Canaan 

$500 TO $999
Al Mirin 
Baby Box / Beautycounter 
Canal Street Partners 
Michael and Allison Cottle 
Allen and Christy Counts 
Cushman & Wakefield 
The Darrell Harvey Family 
Foundation, Inc. 
Dawn Elizabeth LLC 
Sara Dillon 
Due Cellucci Tomato Sauces 
Joseph and Barbara Esterly 
Kathleen Fazio 
Foundation For Life Inc. 
General Atlantic Foundation 
Brett and Deborah Greenberg 
Andrew and Lauren Greig 
Janienne P. Hackett
Wilda Morgan Hayes 
Jill and Mike Hooper 
Houlihan Lawrence Inc. 
Impact Vine Community Fund

Irla Landry 
Steve Jakab 
Andor Laszlo 
LPC Commercial Services Inc 
  AAF 
Andy and Danielle Maloney
Douglas and Joanne Mason
Stephen and Stacy Mettler
The Odd Job Co. Inc. 
Peter and Jeannie Olson 
S&P Dow Jones Indices 
Brian Scruton 
Stamford Hospital Foundation 
TisBest Philanthropy 
(Anonymous Individual)
John and Therese Zuch 

$250 TO $499
Adorn Accessories 
Robert Antonelos and Elpida 
  Tzianos 
At Home In The Heights 
Beachmate 
Sharon Bodner 
Browne & Co 
Connecticut Spine and Health 
  Center 
Anthony and Tatiana  
  Constantinople 
Tracy Craighead 
Debbie Crystal 
Daphne F. Mitchell Stationary 
Carol DeVito 
Ryan Donegan 
Christopher Doody 
John and Arlene Dougherty 
Robert and Elizabeth Duffy 
Steven Elbaum 
Joanna Espinoza 
Felice Designs 
David and Dorothy Fitton 
Michael and Ann Flynn 
Blake Franchi and Laura 
  Lamanna-Franchi 
Christina Van Gemert 
Jason and Brooke Gies
Edward and Penny Glassmeyer 
Ward and Carol Glassmeyer
Todd and Tara Gold 
Stephen and Nancy Grune 
William and Corinne Halliday 
Jay Hruska 
Gino and Hope Kelly 
Adam and Amy Klimek 
Nadine Lajeunesse 
Matthew Lisk 
Ricardo and Neda Litvak 
Lisa Maloney 
Jack T. McDermott 
MoesMonkeys LLC 
James Moffat 
Elizabeth Moore 
Katharine O’Brien 
Debbie O’Malley 
Jenny Paik 
Patrice 
Frederick and Pamela  
  Paulmann 
Dr. Gerald and Mrs. Lynn Rakos 
Timothy R. Rorick 
Sail To Sable 
Salamander Designs 
TC Burnham and JM  
  Schwartzman 
South End Hospitality LLC 
Rebecca Strominger 
SWC Office Furniture 
Thiemann-Wicker Family 
  Foundation 
Steven and Victoria Trepp
Two B’s Accessories 
The Two Oh Three 
Lisa and Thomas Wagner 
Torey Brendan Walsh 
Dr. Karen Sutton and Mr. Gregg 
  Wysocki 
Isaac and Donna Zion 

$100 TO $249
Jim and Meghan Allen 

ApriMarin 
Anne Arnstein 
Diane Assefi 
Dr. and Mrs. Baer 
Neal and Kristina Barrett 
Bonnie Blake 
John and Sue Bliss 
Karen Bombard 
George Breslau 
Matthew and Katarina Bridova 
Dan and Michelle Briody 
Chris Brophy 
Vin and Lynn Burke
Ned Burns 
Brian and Jocelyn Caple 
Rob Caples 
Stephen Johnson and Lauren 
  Carbino 
Richard Carter 
Laura Casellas 
Gregg and Meghan Chiota 
Mark and Susan Chudwick 
Clare Hare Darien LLC 
Jake and Alice Clark 
Jan and Melody Cohen 
Jay and Megan Cooney
Joseph and Patricia Cwalinski 
Bruce and Joyce DeShay 
Designs By Zoe 
Sheryl Dunleavy
Margaret Dunn 
Stephen and Barbara Duscio 
Albert and Samantha Eskenazi 
Seve and Sela Esposito 
Caroleigh Evarts 
Bruce and Shari Feibel 
Neil and Elise Gabriele 
Ken Goldberg 
Karen Green 
Beth Hamilton 
Chao Han 
Naveen Hassam 
Dr. Robert and Mrs. Paula 
  Herzlinger 
Kyle and Jessica Ibbitson 
Gregory Indyke 
Cathy Irwin 
J. Hilburn Men’s Clothier 
Andrew Jaffe-Berkowitz 
Richard and Francoise Jaffe
Heath and Alyssa Kent 
Phyllis Klein 
Stewart and Leila Klein 
Mark and Ginny Konopka 
Lauren Kopal 
Judy LaForte 
Mark and Chris Lauria 
Mark and Grace Linhard 
Wu Hsiung Lin and Hsiu-o Lin 
Little Men Studio /  
  Tracy Burroughs
Kathy LiVolsi 
Kelly Lovegrove 
Regina Lycoudes-Martinez 
Mairead MacClarence 
Diana MacDonald 
Jonathan and Andrea Maldon 
PJ Marcella 
Lisa Marshalko 
Mark and Leslie McCarthy 
The McKnight Group 
Michael and Betty Moher 
Chris and Kathleen Moran 
Morgan Stanley c/o  
  Cybergrants Inc. 
Paula Mueller 
Kimberly Murray 
Nantucket Monogram & Design 
  By Brooke Boothe 
Navy Jane 
James Noonan and Mary  
  Petro Noonan 
Wendee Nussle 
NYLA STAR Jewelry 
John and Moira O’Connor 
OZ Management LP 
Thomas and Marcie Pajolek 
Paris Gordon 
John and Susan Pettenati 
David and Joyce Plasse 
Gerald Rasmussen 

Steven and Elizabeth Reynolds 
Geoffrey Rezek
Dean and Susan Robert 
Patrick and Jennifer Robinson 
Stephen and Margie Roney 
Ed and Janette Root 
Craig Ruoff 
Scott and Peggy Sawala 
Elisa Sawall 
Richard and Amy Schafrann
Mary Schlosser
Samuel and Carolyn  
  Schoonmaker 
David and Vicki Sheskin 
Alvin Shrago and Shoshannah 
  Zimmerman 
Jakub Skoniecki 
Anne Slaughter 
Robert Smolens 
Malee Sparagna 
Steve and Deb Stickler 
Nick and Christa Struk 
Sykes Family Foundation 
Lisa Tantillo 
Robert Tas 
Julia Toolan 
Torrance Real Estate  
  Services Inc. 
True Cocktails 
Enid Unatin 
James and Jennifer Vellano 
Venture Photography 
Paul and Anne Vier 
Timothy and Lida Ward 
Dave and Laura Watt 
Alex and Rebecca Westwood 
Brandon Whitley 
Ted and Christine Yang 

$1 TO $99
Although space does not allow 
us to publicly acknowledge 
donors of under $100, we are 
grateful for every donor who 
believes in The Tiny Miracles 
Foundation. Your gift of any 
amount makes a difference.

IN HONOR OF
Effie and Harry Antonelos
Morgan Barrett
Robin Black
Katie Cardillo
Freddie and Heidi Carter
Crosby Chiota
George Colabella
Dante Esposito and family
DeShay Family
Ava Duscio
Branden Nicholas Franchi and 
Franchi Family
Thomas and Ashley Godina
Charles Greig
Nicholas Jemella
Leelee Klein
Jacob Kunin
Wes Lauria
Reid Lovegrove
llana and Madelyn Meth
Melanie Ponce
Ella and Olivia Sawala
Harrison Stoogenke
Mason and James Tackling  
  and the care at Stamford 
  Hospital NICU
Lucca Vellano

IN MEMORY OF
Dylan DeShay
William Joseph Dineen
Louis Fredette
Barbara Stephenson Harding
Phill Kurtz
Noah Asher Lebetkin-Viggiani
Henry J. and Erna D. Leir
Lennon Alma and Louisa  
  Rae Mehan
Aidan Mulhern
Bill Pardey
Julia Parkosewich

Olivia Queenan
Ellen Silberman
Nicholas Testa
Kenzie Zukowski

List as of August 26, 2018.  
There is still time to join our 
growing list of sponsors...

PERSEVERANCE 
SPONSOR $20,000  
AND ABOVE
The Elaine and John Godina 
  Foundation
Leelee and Michael Klein

RESILIENCE SPONSOR 
$10,000
George and Carol Bauer
The Chris and Carrie Shumway 
  Foundation
Eileen and James Thomas

ENCOURAGEMENT 
SPONSOR $7,500
Kristie and Michael Godina

EXCEPTIONAL SPONSOR 
$5,000
Bankwell
Barnum Wealth Management
Broder & Orland, LLC
Gwen and Tom Noto
Kerry and Mark Hanson
Robin Black and Scott Srolis
Stamford Hospital Foundation
Tara and Réal LeClerc

MIRACULOUS SPONSOR 
$2,500
Ashley and Duke Dineen
Baywater Properties
Bridgeport Hospital Foundation
Cheryl and Tim Egan
Western Connecticut Health 
  Network

INSPIRATIONAL SPONSOR 
$1,000
Brooke and Jason Gies
Carmody Torrance Sandak & 
  Hennessey LLP
Karen Green
Linda May Smith
Marianne and Thomas 
  Reifenheiser
Marisela and Seve Esposito
Nedder & Associates
PJ Marcella
St. Vincent’s Medical Center

EMPOWER SPONSOR 
$500
Alyssa and Heath Kent
Jeannie and Peter Olson 
Rand Insurance, Inc. 

MEDIA SPONSORS  
Serendipity Magazine,  
  Exclusive Media Sponsor

IN-KIND SPONSORS
Andrea Ceraso photography
black 7 creative
Olivia Piazza Graphic Design
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IN-KIND
DONORS

EVENT RELATED
Adam Broderick Salon & Spa
ASF Sports & Outdoors
Avellino’s Italian Restaurant
Bespoke J. Hilburn
Bill & Kristin Huntington
Blow Dry Southport/Westport
Bobby Valentine’s Sports 
  Academy
Brett & Laura DeShay
Casey’s Tavern
Chelsea Piers CT
Clare Hare Darien
Connecticut Open
D&D Linen
Deep River
Douglas Van Dusen
Entrée Nous
Seve and Marisela Esposito
Garelick & Herb
Geronimo Tequila Bar
Mike and Kristie Godina
Green’s Baby Nurses & More
Greg & Tony
Hands on Pottery
Harbor Yard Sports  
  & Entertainment
Hotel Zero Degrees Norwalk
Hotel Zero Degrees Stamford
Humbled Coffeehouse
Infinity Fitness
Jerry’s Artarama
Jesup Hall
Juliska
Kaia Yoga
Kawa Ni
KL & SAM
Michael and Leelee Klein
Landmark Preschool
Magna Construction
Mohegan Sun Hotel
Muse Paintbar
New York Rangers
Noelle Spa for Beauty & Wellness
Panera, LLC
Felixmar Pastran
Pinot’s Palette
Rockin Jump Trampoline Park
Saugatuck Rowing Club
Sign of the Whale
Stew Leonard’s Charity 
  Crusaders
Sugar Bowl Luncheonette
The McKittrick Hotel
The Whelk 
Trader Joe’s Darien
Trader Joe’s Westport
Two Roads Brewing Company
Victoria Brown
Vineyard Vines
WABC-TV
Westport Arts Center
Westport Country Playhouse
Westport Weston Family YMCA
William Cusick
Williams & Company
Zunda Group

NON-EVENT RELATED
Elaine Berger
Samantha Bohlen
Donald and Anne-Lise Brown
Karen Canary
Mauricio and Vicky Castellanos
Centering Corp
Katia Colaprico
Congregation B’Nai Israel
Patricia Cunningham
Ashlee Effler Branan
Marisela Esposito
Mayuri Furgala
Hilton Garden Inn
Camille Hinds
IMPACTrumbull
Ellen Kealy
Leelee Klein
Wendy Lewis
Marjorie Liff
Lisa Kay Design
Charlotte Little
Kasey Matthews
Medela
Maria Mora
Helene Neigler
Primeline
Pro Bono Partnership
Marta Rarey
Read to Grow
Brenda Roberti
Alexandra Schneider
Elisabeth Schneider
Snoedel
Danica Tarin
Jennifer Valleen
Gerrit Veeder
Village Bagels
Kerry Wagner
Weston Library
YMCA of Weston/Westport
YWCA of Darien/Norwalk
Zunda Group

A special 
THANK YOU 

to all our volunteers, 
friends, mentors, donors, 

and board. They make  
all that we do possible.

A gift may be made  
by visiting us at  
www.TTMF.org. 

EVERY EFFORT HAS BEEN MADE TO ENSURE 

THE ACCURACY OF OUR LISTS. IF YOUR  

NAME HAS BEEN LISTED INCORRECTLY OR 

OMITTED, PLEASE ACCEPT OUR APOLOGIES 

AND CONTACT KERRY WAGNER AT  

KERRYWAGNER@TTMF.ORG SO WE  

CAN CORRECT OUR RECORDS.
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